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  April 30, 2019 
 
Andrew Petersen, PE 
4450 W. EAU Gallie Blvd. 
Suite 232 
Melbourne, Fl. 32934 
 
Subject:  Construction Plan Approval 
            Project Name: 7-11 
 
Dear Mr. Petersen, 
 
We have completed our review of the revised Construction Plans for the 7-11 project 
received by our office on March 15, 2019, and the required ingress/egress easement on April 
24, 2019.  The Construction Plans are approved with the following Stipulation. 
 
Permit Stipulation:  The ingress/egress easement must be accepted by City Council and 
recorded in the public records prior to the project CO. 

 
Construction activities must conform to the approved plans. One set of stamped, approved 
construction plans will be available once the plan set is processed.  Please use these 
documents or their electronic equivalents for all subsequent copies.   Prior to initiating 
construction, please provide copies of the approved SWFWMD Permit with stamped, 
approved drawings, FDEP Utility Permits, Tree Permit, Right-of-Way Permit, NPDES 
Notification and any other required permits if they have not already been submitted. Please 
contact Ryan Burns at 941-445-7640 or me at 941-882-7409 to schedule your pre-
construction meeting. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kathleen J. Weeden, PE, CFM 
City Engineer 
 

CC: Tina Caron, Administrative Coordinator 
 Ryan Burns, Engineering/Stormwater Tech. 
 Roger Clark, Planning Manager 
 Gregory Schneider, Building Official 
 John Monville, Asst. Utilities Director  
 Jimmy Bennett, Utilities 
 Jack Stevenson, Fire Marshal 
 Judy DiFabio, Public Works 
 Doris Liken, Divisional Permit Coordinator 

City of Venice 
Engineering Department 
401 W. Venice Avenue 

Venice, FL  34285 
941-486-2626 
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